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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, January 12th, 2024 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Trail’s End



	Attendees:
Jim Allen
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Roger Spurling
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master-North
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm. Notes of December’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present. Katie informed the group that this will be her last season as ATSC Treasurer.

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair

	Memberships have been coming in well. We currently have 230 memberships with sixty-one being MSA. If you know anybody that would like to join, please encourage them to do so, and if you have not already joined yourself get that membership in! 

	Roger Spurling
Trail Master-North
	-Everything is rolled and brushed, and we will start grooming after this storm.

	Trail Master-South Report
	Jim has been very busy with work and feels bad that he has not been able to do much.
-Biglow Lodge has been cut but could still use some brushing. If anybody has time to help it would be appreciated. 
-Carrabassett is grooming from Looney Moose to the Carrabassett dump.  They have been working on that trail.
-There is still bridge work to be done on the Stratton-Rangeley trail.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	-The cash raffle at Trail’s still has nineteen slots left.  A motion was made and accepted to donate $1,000 of the proceeds to Rocky at Moose Meadows.  Rocky has helped the club a great deal with the golf tournaments over the years.
-The club auction will be held February 24th at Trail’s End.  We have a storage unit to store items if anybody has anything they would like to donate.
-Steve is working with Brian Gaven to build a QR Code to make donating and joining the club easy.  There will be table toppers at restaurants.  Brian has donated his time to do this for the club. Thanks so much, Brian!

	Jim Allen
ATSC President
	-Grand Falls trail will be open for weekend traffic until the logging operation in there is complete.
-Nash Stream trail is closed until the bridge can be repaired, which hopefully will be done in a couple of weeks.
-Thanks to Absolut Services and Parks and Land for fixing the trail at 3 Culverts.
-Maps are currently in the hands of the mapping folks and should go off to the printers on Monday.

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned and seconded to be adjourned at 5:23pm by all members present. The next meeting will take place on February 9th at 5:00pm. Location to be determined. 
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